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Dear Mayor Ford, and Toronto City Counclil,

By signing this petition, we, the Humberwood Community, have come together as a
neighbourhood to demonstrate our strong objection to the proposed 755 Humberwood
Boulevard project. We understand that an application (application No.: 11 190585 WET 02 SB)
has been made to the City, which would permit the building of a 44-unit residential development,
comprising of 12 detached houses and 32 semi-detached houses. Again, we object to this
project.

Our objection is founded on the grounds that there are simply not enough resources within the
Humberwood area to facilitate additional residential buildings in the Humberwood area. For
instance, Humberwood Downs Junior Middle Academy is run by the Toronto District School
Board and residents of the recently built 700 Humberwood Boulevard, Tridel Condominium,
cannot send their children to this school. Children who reside at the Condominium must go to
an elementary school located in Malton, given that Humberwood Downs Junior Middle Academy
does not have the capacity to accept additional students. In addition, Humberwood Drive is a
single lane road — each way. With already an unacceptable amount of vehicles travelling along
Humberwood Drive, our beautiful community has become more congested and nosier let alone
the numerous safety issues.

In light of the foregoing, how can the City possibly consider this application?
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